
An email originally sent on January 30th: 

 

“Dear [seasonal worker], 

 

Please be advised that the National Park Service is unable to fill the 

Recreation Fee Technician, GS-0503-S position at [national park name and 

job location] at this time. As such, your job offer has been rescinded at 

management request. 

 

Should the bureau be able to fill the position again, another announcement 

will be posted in due course. Thank you for your continued Federal 

employment. You are encouraged to visit http://usajobs.gov to view Federal 

employment opportunities. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

[name] 

National Park Service” 

http://usajobs.gov/

